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Important Dates for Term 1 & 2 2011 
 

April   

8
th

  Friday Last Day of Term 1 ï Classes finish at 2.30pm 

11
th

 ï 26
th

  Monday ï Tuesday School Holidays 

22
nd

 ï 25
th

  Friday ï Monday Easter/Anzac Day 

26
th

  Tuesday Anzac Day Public Holiday 

27
th

  Wednesday First Day of Term 2 

May   

4
th

  Wednesday Parent Teacher Conferences 

5
th

  Thursday Year 7 Immunisations ï Second Round 

6
th

  Friday All Year 11 VCE students visit ñThe Ageò Careers Expo 

9
th

  Monday Year 6 to Year 7 Parent Information Evening 

10
th

 ï 13
th

  Tuesday - Friday NAPLAN Testing 
 

PrincipalΩs Message 
 

Dear Parents 
 

Term One has rushed by with remarkable speed and I am enormously pleased by the work and achievement 
of our students and staff.   We continue to focus on ñWhat Matters Mostò which is of course student learning in 
each of their scheduled classes.   Providing a quality teaching program that ensures each child is challenged 
according to their current skill level is the objective of our teachers from Year 7 to Year 12.    There have been 
some wonderful highlights including the Year 12 Study Camp, Parent Orientation Meetings, the Swimming 
Carnival, the Year 9 trip to Walhalla, the Year 7 and Year 8 Literacy and Numeracy programs and the visit by 
the new Minister for the Teaching Profession, Peter Hall.   Progress on the building of our massive extension to 
the gymnasium is progressing really well.   Completion is due in June! 
 

Last week, the College appointed Ms Jeri Fox to the position of Parent and Community Liaison Co-ordinator.   
Jeriôs role is to improve communication with our parents and increase parent participation in our school.   If you 
would like to get involved in a particular area of the College, including Sport, LOTE, Literacy, Numeracy, 
excursions or any other area please contact Jeri Fox at the College on 9707 7600. 
 

Thank you to all our parents for supporting Kambrya College once again.   May our students have a safe and 
refreshing break and a Happy Easter! 
 

Best Wishes 
Michael Muscat 
Principal 
 

LOST ITEM 
On Monday 21st March, an item of jewellery was lost within the School Grounds ï around the B Block 
Portables (between end of period 2 and recess) which has sentimental value ï description of item is: 
 

Silver Necklace, 2 Gem Baby charms, 1 Butterfly charm, 1 Dragonfly charm and 1 Ring 
 

Please contact the School Office on 9707 7600, there is a reward available for the person who returns this 
item. 
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Parent Teacher Interviews 
 

Parent Teacher interviews will take place on Wednesday 4th May 2011.  
 

Session 1: 11am ï 1pm; Session 2: 2pm ï 5pm; Session 3: 6pm ï 8pm. 
 

Parent teacher interviews provide an opportunity to seek feedback on the progress of your child and to 
celebrate student achievements. It is one of the most important relationship building events in the school, 
offering benefits of face to face communication. All students are required to attend with their parents/guardians 
to participate in these discussions. 
 

There will be no classes on this day however supervision will be provided if needed. (Parents should contact 
the college to advice that their child will require supervision on this day.) VET classes will run as normal. 
 

This year the college will be using an online booking system for parent teacher interviews and detailed 
information about this process will be distributed to students on the first day of Term 2. Bookings will be open 
to parents from 27th April.  

 

JUMPSTART News 

 
The Jumpstart cohort in conjunction with Mr. Michael Muscat and the 
Principal Team, is proud to announce the appointment Home Group  
Captains. Bobbi Pollard has been chosen as captain for the year  
9 Home Group. Blake Cole has been appointed as the year 10 Home  
Group captain. Both of these students have shown outstanding  
behaviour this first term and have strong leadership skills. We wish  
them all the best success and congratulate them both on acquiring  
this leadership role.             



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

LATER YEARS News 
 

On Monday 4th April, Tyla Murray 12D participated in the Worldôs Greatest Shave for Leukaemia Foundation at 
Oatlands Primary School along with members of Narre Warren North Primary School, staff and students of 
Oatlands Primary School.   Tyla and his family would like to thank the many staff and students of Kambrya 
Secondary College who donated and supported him with his fundraising. 
 

Student Wellbeing 
 

10 CREATIVE WAYS TO CARE 
1. Do something new together. Instead of a walk, go joggingðor skipping. Have a leaf fight. 
2. If possible, eat at least one meal a day together. 
3. Choose a book to read together as a family. Each day read 10 pages. 
4. Ask what your childôs highs and lows were for the day. Tell about your day. 
5. Every day show love through hugs, words, kisses, smiles. 
6. Frame your childôs artwork and hang it on the wall. 
7. Give your child space to think, to rest, to rejuvenate. 
8. Lie under the stars together and talk about whatever crosses your mind. 
9. When youôre feeling stressed, reassure your child that he or she isnôt the reason. 
10. Write ñfamily careò resolutions. Then keep them 
 

Jeri Fox 
Community Liaison Officer 
Assistant Sub-School Leader Bulen Bulen 

 

Vertical Sub School News 
 
Year 7ôs have come to the end of their first term of Secondary School, concluding their first term of all 
their new subjects. 
 
A congratulation to all those Year 7ôs who were chosen as class captains. This is a very important role as 
it is an opportunity to develop and demonstrate leadership qualities, become involved in ongoing 
activities at the college and provide feedback to the school from a studentôs point of view. Next term 
these captains will continue to be called upon regularly to provide insights into student life and to support 
the staff within their sub-school. They should try to speak to as many of their class mates regularly about 
key things happening in the school. 
 
Students should now have begun to develop key learning habits of secondary school life. They should be 
taking their planner home every night and showing parents any correspondence or homework. They 
should now be confident with taking the correct books to class and arriving at the room on time. Toilet 
breaks during class time should now be virtually non-existent as students should by now be familiar with 
the school and the bell times and able to use the toilet at recess and lunch time. Completion of homework 
tasks and projects should now be occurring on time, every time. Well done to those who have already 
made the adjustments to having so many subjects, teachers and tasks to complete. 
 
Year 7ôs have shown an excellent level of enthusiasm and participation in the Inter-House competitions - 
the Volleyball, Swimming and Maths competitions this term all had a great level of Year 7 participation, 
effort and house spirit. Letôs boost that even higher in Term 2!  
 



JAPANESE SISTER SCHOOL News 

From March 22nd until March 29th Kambrya College hosted its first visit from Odate Kokusai Joho Gakuin (KJ). 
Despite the recent tragedies in Japan, the school still managed to make the much anticipated visit. 15 girls and 
2 teachers from Akita Prefecture, in Japanôs North visited Melbourne for a whirlwind visit lasting only a week. 
The students participated in a range of school experiences including cooking, woodwork, Health and PE, 
Japanese class plus a visit to Berwick Chase Primary School. Students also visited the Victorian Market, 
Melbourne Zoo and the city centre. They also got a taste of life in Australia by staying with some of the 
Collegeôs families. A big thank you to the following families for their contribution to the program: 
 

Keith and Chester Wan Kelvin Wan  Dolly Lim   Danielle Roberts 
Scott Simpson   Connor Crossan Chloe Peter   Bree Korteman 
Laura Lebret   Taylah Graham Dayna OôShannessy  Gabby Clarke 
Megan Davidson  Caitlin Toohey  Pip Edwards   Rose Serra 
 

During this visit, Kambrya and KJ signed an official Sister School Memorandum which will be displayed in the 
front office of the school. We are pleased to have formed this new relationship and hope it flourishes over the 
coming years. KJ is visited by Kambrya every two years. Please contact Michelle Pezzimenti at the school if 
you would like more information on International Sister School visits. 
 

           
 

MUSIC News 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

This week on Monday 4th and Tuesday 5th April, 20 vocal students, ranging from year 7-12, headed off to take 
part in the Southern Region event ñSingfestò. The students who took part had various levels of singing 
experience, some of whom are completing VCE Music on Voice and others who have never sung in a 
formalised choral group before, but are new members of the Collegeôs Glee Club. 
 

The event, run over two days, involves intensive choral rehearsals with guest conductors and a concert at the 
end of the second day, where parents and other guests are invited to come and watch. This concert is also 
recorded. 
 

This year the event was held at Keysborough College. It involved over 150 students from 12 schools across 
the Southern Region, as far reaching as Melbourne High to Mt Eliza Secondary College. The students were in 
different choral groups and took part in singing traditional choral repertoire as well as music theatre, multi 
lingual and spiritual songs. 
 

The students performed extremely well and we look forward to hearing the recording of their efforts soon next 
term. 
 

Roz Wilson 
Instrumental Music Coordinator     



 

Student Connectedness News 
 

LUNCHTIME ACTIVITIES PROGRAM 
 

Club Design  
Teacher: Dominic White 

Day: Tuesday 

Room No: A3  
 

This is an opportunity for students studying form of layout, design or 
production to increase their ability with design. Students bring an existing 
project along and we help develop the design and their skills to put their 
ideas into action. Whether those students are from Visual Communication and Design, Media, Art, and 
technical subjects like Catering or Wood Tech. Students also have an opportunity to be guided through some 
of the basic skills of the design process. Often it is a chance for students to catch up in the later years; 
however younger students are encouraged to become part of the Kambrya Visual Arts community. 

 
 

Sub School Competitions Term 1 
 

Term 1 saw the introduction of regular sporting and academic competitions where students could 
earn points for their sub schools. After many weeks of Volleyball and Mathematicsô competitions the 
house pointôs board is looking very interesting! 
 

 Gwonawa Mirrim Bulen Bulen Warin 

 
Totals 

 
75 

 
75 

 
65 

 
75 

 

Special Mentions to the following groups and students 
 

Maths Challenge 
First Place    Josiah Caasi  W7B 

Second Place      Priyanka Niresh B8A 
Third Place              Yi Chao M7B 

Fourth place           John Wan M9B 
 

Volleyball Winning Teams 
Year 7 Bulen Bulen 

Year 8 Mirrim 
Year 9 Gwonawa 

Year 10 Warin 
 

Thanks to all of the students and teachers who have participated! 
 

Keep a look out for next termôs activities 
 

** Netball ** Football ** Spelling Bee ** 
 

Miss Stevens 
 



CAREERS News 

The easy way to get a tax file number 
The ATO, with the cooperation of schools, offers students aged 13 years or over the opportunity to apply for a 
tax file number (TFN) through school. This is a voluntary program and makes it easier for students to obtain a 
TFN.   
 

Students need a TFN for employment, applying for Centrelink benefits, opening a bank account or deferring 
university fees. 
 

Applying for a TFN through school is easier because students do not need to show identifying documentation 
to the ATO. The application form is available from the school, and students can complete it at home. The form 
requires information such as the studentôs name, address and date of birth. Students also need to provide the 
following details: 
 

¶ students born in Australia will need to provide their 

- birth certificate number, state of issue and year of registration, or 

- Australian passport number and date of issue. 
 

¶ students born overseas will need to provide their 

- overseas passport number and country of issue, or  

- Australian citizenship certificate number and date of issue, or 

- Australian passport number and date of issue. 
 

It is important that the application form is completed correctly and in full, and signed by the student. All 
information provided on the application form will remain confidential. 
 

The school will certify the application form by cross-checking against the information held on their records. 
Students are not required to show identifying documentation to school or the ATO. 
 

Students will receive their TFN via a notification letter sent to their postal address within 28 days of the 
application being received by the ATO.  
 

CareerNews No4; 01.04.11 
 

Reminders: 
¶ LA TROBE UNIVERSITY ς Ψ¢ŀƭƪ ŀƴŘ ¢ƻǳǊΩ; check courses, see the 

uni, ask questions. 15 April,  wŜƎΩƴ: 
www.latrobe.edu.au/talkandtour   

¶ ART AND DESIGN AT SWINBURNE ς Art and Design Discovery 
Day 21 April; RŜƎΩƴ: www.swin.edu.au/artanddesign 

¶ Ψ!//9{{ ![[ !w9!{Ω !¢ a9[.h¦wb9 ¦bL - ¸ŜŀǊ мнΩǎΤ мр !ǇǊƛƭΤ 
wŜƎΩƴ/Info : 8344 6543 
www.futurestudents.unimelb.edu.au/explore/events;  

¶ THE AGE VCE AND CAREERS EXPO 2011 ς Fri 6, Sat 7 and Sun 8 
May; Caulfield Racecourse 

1. FOCUS ON SWINBURNE ς Swinburne is a 

university and a TAFE. It has university and TAFE 
campuses at Hawthorn, Lilydale and Prahran and TAFE 
campuses only at Croydon and Wantirna. At TAFE it is 
possible to complete pre-apprenticeships, certificates 
and diplomas; at university students complete degrees. 
The Swinburne Entry Scheme ensures that students can 
move seamlessly through from lower to higher 
qualifications. Upon satisfactory completion of your TAFE 
diploma or advanced diploma, you will automatically be 
eligible for a place in a Swinburne degree course, with 
credit granted for your TAFE studies. 

2. PSYCHOLOGY AT SWINBURNE 
UNIVERSITY ς Psychology is the systematic study of 

mental processes and behaviour; it looks at views of the 

self, relationships, psychological development and 
emotional disorders. University psychology courses must 
be accredited by the Australian Psychological 
Accreditation Council (APAC). Psychology graduates are 
highly sought after by a range of organisations to work in 
human services such as community health, clinical 
psychology in hospitals, scientific research, counselling 
and welfare, organisational behaviour, HRM and 
marketing. Further study graduates can become 
psychological practitioners. Psychophysiology can lead 
to science careers such as hospital scientist, medical 
research, sleep lab and cognitive studies.  Swinburne has 
several courses that include a psychology major: B. Social 
Science (Psychology), B. Arts (Psychology and 
Psychophysiology), B Arts (Psychology & Forensic 
Psychology) and so on. The course name indicates the 
interest stream involved. Regardless of the course, 12 
subjects are required for a psychology major (of 24). In 
2012 a new stream in Sports Psychology is commencing. 
Four sports psychology subjects will be required. In 
student surveys, Swinburne is rated very highly for 
teaching quality, graduate satisfaction, staff 
qualifications and generic skills (2011 Good Universities 
Guide). Psychology is forecast to have the highest 
percentage employment growth of all occupational 
groups in the next decade. Many people take up a career 
related to psychology after completion of a three-year 
program, about half choose to undertake further study in 

http://www.latrobe.edu.au/talkandtour
http://www.swin.edu.au/artanddesign
http://www.futurestudents.unimelb.edu.au/explore/events


order to work as psychologists. NOTE: Psychology can be 
studied at any university. Do your research to find which 
university/course suits your needs. 

3. UMAT 2011 ς The Undergraduate Medicine and 

Health Sciences Admission Test (UMAT) is a 2 hour and 
45 minute multiple-choice test used to assist with 
selection of students into medicine and health science 
degree programs. It is required for Year 12 applicants for 
aƻƴŀǎƘ ¦ƴƛǾŜǊǎƛǘȅΩǎ aŜŘƛŎƛƴŜκ{ǳǊƎŜǊȅΣ tƘȅǎƛƻǘƘŜrapy, 
Pharmacy and Pharmacy/ Commerce degrees (La Trobe 
Uni also uses it for non-Year 12 applicants for Dentistry 
and Oral Health Science).  On-line registrations must be 
completed by 5.00pm AEST on Friday 3 June. The test 
date is Wed 27 July 2011. Before registering for the test, 
read the UMAT2011 Information Booklet, available at 
http://umat.acer.edu.au. Candidates must be in at least 
their final year of secondary schooling or above to be 
eligible to sit UMAT. Practice Test 1 and 2 are electronic 
books available for sale at the UMAT website.     

4. DO YOU WANT ASSISTANCE TO STUDY 
ACCOUNTING? Several major accounting firms 

offer cadetshipsΦ 9Ǌƴǎǘ ϧ ¸ƻǳƴƎΩǎ ǇǊƻƎǊŀƳ ǇǊƻǾƛŘŜǎ 
students with opportunities to gain practical experience 
while studying at university over a four-year period. The 
cadet studies a single degree with an accounting major. 
Students work full-time and study part-time for two 
years, and two years of study is done full-time at 
university. Applications for the program open on 9 May 
at www.ey.com/au/careers (close 22 June at 12 noon). 
Ernst & Young is holding an information session for 
students and parents to find out more about the 
program. When: 5.30-7pm, Wed 8 June; Where: EY 
Building, 8 Exhibition St, Melbourne. Further details: EY 
website (www.ey.com.au) and you are asked to RSVP. 
NOTE: be aware that other accounting firms offer similar 
programs. 

5. NURSING AND OCCUPATIONAL THERAPY 
AT DEAKIN ς Deakin University has announced a 

change in the prerequisites for both nursing single and 
combined degrees (eg Nursing/Midwifery, Nursing/ 
Psychology) and for occupational therapy for 2012. 
Applicants now require VCE units 3 and 4 ς a study score 
of at least 30 in English (ESL) or 25 in any other English. 

6. WHAT DOES HONOURS AT DEAKIN 
MEAN? Are you unsure what honours is about and 

what it means to consider a course which can lead to 

honours? Honours at Deakin: 
¶ is a specialist year of study occurring as part of a 

degree or following an undergraduate degree 

¶ offers the opportunity to pursue further study in a 
chosen field 

¶ gives access to leading researchers and experts in 
the field 

¶ offers great personal satisfaction 

¶ enhances employment prospects 

The Deakin honours program seeks: 

¶ High-achieving and motivated students 

¶ Those wishing to enhance their bachelors degree 

¶ Students with a passion and desire to make a 
difference. 

For more info: www.deakin.edu.au/future-

students/honours.  

NOTE: Other universities also offer honours years, and, in 

ŀŘŘƛǘƛƻƴΣ aŀǎǘŜǊǎ ŘŜƎǊŜŜǎ ŀƴŘ tƘ5Ωǎ ό5ƻŎǘƻǊ ƻŦ 

Philosophy). 

7. INTERESTED IN A CAREER IN THE 
BUILDING INDUSTRY? Do you believe that the 

building industry only relates to trades, starting with an 
apprenticeship and progressing to the tools on a building 
site? Well, in fact, the building industry is constantly 
changing and so are career opportunities, which range 
from the key building trades to managers and 
professionals with a university degree.  The Building 
Commission recently launched the Ψ/ŀǊŜŜǊǎ ƛƴ .ǳƛƭŘƛƴƎΩ 
website designed to give you information about career 
options, skills shortages and education pathways. See: 
www.virtualcareersexpo.com/buildingcommission. The 
building industry is one of the largest in Victoria, 
employing 184,000 in 2010. Also see: 
www.buildingcommission.com.au/careersinbuilding.  

8. JOIN THE UNDERWATER TEAM ς Melbourne 

Aquarium has holiday programs:  

¶ Ψ!ǉǳŀǊƛǎǘ ŦƻǊ ŀ 5ŀȅΩ gives students interested in 
marine sciences a chance to have a day in the life of 
an aquarist. Includes: observation of live animals, 
interaction with animals, food preparation and 
animal feeding; Cost: $99.  

¶ Ω!ǉǳŀǊƛǎǘ ŦƻǊ ŀ ²ŜŜƪΩ includes the above plus: 
quarantine procedures, water testing and display 
ƳŀƛƴǘŜƴŀƴŎŜΣ ŘƛǾƛƴƎ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ !ǉǳŀǊƛǳƳΩǎ hŎŜŀƴŀǊƛǳƳΤ 
Cost: $1,300. 

Bookings: 9923 5911; See: 

www.melbourneaquarium.com.au/education.aspx. 

9.  WHAT ABOUT PHYSIOTHERAPY?  
Physiotherapy is a very popular career choice. 
Physiotherapists focus on prevention, assessment and 
treatment of physical disorders and the promotion of 
movement and health. The popularity of physiotherapy 
degrees means that the ATAR required has risen to 
exceptional levels. It can be studied at La Trobe 
University (Bundoora and some rural campuses) where 
the Bundoora ATAR last year was 96.40, at Monash Uni 
(Peninsula campus) where the ATAR is not published 
because students must also complete the UMAT as part 
of the selection process (see item 3 above), at 
Melbourne Uni where an undergraduate degree in 
ōƛƻǎŎƛŜƴŎŜǎ Ƴǳǎǘ ŦƛǊǎǘ ōŜ ŎƻƳǇƭŜǘŜŘ όŜƎ aŜƭōƻǳǊƴŜΩǎ .Φ 
Biomedicine or B. Science), and at Charles Sturt Uni 
ό!ƭōǳǊȅκ²ƻŘƻƴƎŀύ ǿƘŜǊŜ ƭŀǎǘ ȅŜŀǊΩǎ !¢!w ǿŀǎ фмΦллΦ 
Some students who consider studying physiotherapy also 
consider becoming Myotherapists. It is taught at 
Chisholm, Kangan and RMIT TAFE.   

Compiled by: m.walker 

http://umat.acer.edu.au/
http://www.ey.com.au/
http://www.deakin.edu.au/future-students/honours
http://www.deakin.edu.au/future-students/honours
http://www.virtualcareersexpo.com/buildingcommission
http://www.buildingcommission.com.au/careersinbuilding
http://www.melbourneaquarium.com.au/education.aspx


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

40km/h sign - All school 
speed limits across the 

State are clearly signposted. 
Look out for the speed signs 
near schools and slow down 

to improve safety for 
children.  

Children Crossing - When 
the flags are displayed at a 

childrenôs  
crossing, you must stop for 
pedestrians who are waiting 
to cross or who have started 
crossing. You must remain 
stopped until the crossing is 

clear. These rules apply 
even if there is no crossing 

supervisor.  

No Parking - It is important 
that you donôt park in any area 
where this sign is displayed.  

No Stopping - No stopping 
means you must not stop at 
the kerb for any reason.  

WARNING SIGNS 
City of Casey School Crossing Unit would like to remind all drivers of the following signs which 

are often located around schools and nearby. We will be closely monitoring the habits of 
drivers over the coming months.  

We would also like to remind you it is an offence to double park near a school. This means 
you cannot legally pull up next to parked cars and let children in or out of the vehicle. 

We thank you for your co operation 

  
Itôs the safety of the children that really matters 

 
LEARN ABOUT YOURSELF! 
 
As Marcel Proust, a late 19th century novelist, wrote: ñthe real  
voyage of discovery consists not in seeking new landscapes 
but in having new eyesò. Host an international high school  
student in July through Southern Cross Cultural Exchange  
and prepare to be amazed at the way this unique opportunity 
helps your family to become closer, to understand themselves  
better and to see the world in a new light.  
 
Carefully selected students will arrive in July for one or  
two semesters from France, Italy, Germany and  
Scandinavia. They will attend a local secondary school, are 
fully insured and have their own spending money. 
Call S.C.C.E now on 1800 500 501,  
email scceaust@scce.com.au or visit our  
website (www.scce.com.au) to be part of this rewarding  
experience. 
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YARRA VALLEY RAILWAY 
 

Easter Holiday Rides 
Hourly 10am ς 4pm 
 

Opening Dates ς April 10, 13, 17, 20, 22 
  23, 24, 25, 26 
 

Invites you to attend a family movie 
bƛƎƘǘ Ψƻƴ ǘƘŜ ƎǊŜŜƴΩ ŀǘ wƻŎƘŦƻǊŘ ²ƛƴŜǊȅ 
On Friday 8th April, gates open at 6pm 
 

C9wwL{ .9¦[[9wΩ{ 5!¸ hCC 
 

For more information visit our website at  
www.yvr.com.au 

 

 

2011 SACRAMENT OF 

CONFIRMATION  
 

St Michaelôs Catholic Church, Berwick, invites 

Catholic children currently in Year 6 or above to 

prepare for the sacrament of Confirmation.  

Preparation begins with a Parents Meeting on 4
th
 

May, either at 1.30 pm or at 7.30 pm in St. 

Michaelôs Stadium. This meeting is a compulsory 

part of the Program and failure to attend will 

mean your child cannot make their Confirmation 

this year. For more information, please contact St 

Michaelôs Parish, Berwick, on 9707 1355 or 

email secretary@stmichaelsparish.org.au  

With thanks 

Viviana Dominguez 

Parish Secretary 

 

Moonlit Sanctuary Easter School 
Holidays  
Young Ranger Program 
 

Environmental Activities, Native Animal 
Care,  
Fun and Games during EASTER 2011. 
 

Monday 11
th

, Wednesday 13
th

, 
Friday 15

th
, 

Monday 18
th

, Wednesday 20
th

 
April

 

 

Cost: $39.00 per day, or $105 for 3 days. 
Bookings essential - suitable 8-14 years. 
Hours: 10AM ï 3PM   
Wear closed-toe shoes and long pants 
and remember your hat. 
Lunches: BYO or available for $7.50 
 

Moonlit Sanctuary 
550 Tyabb-Tooradin Rd, Pearcedale 
Ph. 5978-7935 
Web: www.moonlit-sanctuary.com 
Open daily between 10am and 5pm 
 

 
         PLAYERS WANTED 

Under   9  

Under 12 

Under 14 

Under 15 

 

FOUNTAIN GATE JUNIOR 

FOOTBALL CLUB MAX PAWSEY RESERVE 

www.gators.com.au 

or 

Vincent Miceli on 0409 931 743 

 

 

Guide Dogs Victoriaôs Biggest 

Dog Wash 

Sunday the 10
th

 of April  

9am-4pm 

Flemington Racecourse (The 

Ascot) 

 

Details at: 

www.guidedogsvictoria.com.au 

Kind Regards, 

Megan Harrington | Event 
Coordinator  
Guide Dogs Victoria | T: 03 
9854 4522 |  
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